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No.CCG/5/2022 Date: 10-07-2023

To,
General Manager
Western Railway

Sub: Delay in giving training to CG Appointee, Ranker quota, GDCE and Open
Market candidates.

We are receiving number of complaints from the candidates selected as Sr.
CCTC, CCTC, Guards, ASM and many other categories that Divisions are not sending
them for training in time to the Zonal Training School at Udaipur.

This issue was discussed with Personnel department and PHODs concerned,
and also discussed with you during the last PNM meeting held on 15" 16% March,
2023. Some actions were taken by the administration but they are not adequate.

We have brought this to the notice of PCPO-CCG vide our letter No.
RIT/13/2023 dated 21-06-2023 and CCG/5/2022 dated 07-07-2023. The delay in giving
training means delay in promotions. The staff concerned are eagerly waiting for attending
the training courses and promotions.

You are therefore requested to instruct all concerned PHODs and PCPO for
making all efforts for giving requisite training to all candidates of CGA, Ranker quota,
GDCE and Open Market candidates at the earliest.

General Secretary



